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THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1787
To:  Alan Gibb  

Dated: 14th September 2001

Dear Alan Gibb 
Thank you very much for creating GUESTBOOK facility. Although I’m quite pleased that a few favourable comments have been left on my GUESTBOOK, I have been surprised and disappointed to receive one or two nasty and untrue emails ( if that I am spreading ‘blaspheme’!),from previous fellow Muslim at the uazam@hotmail.com and the “contact@dr-umar-azam” email addresses, so there’s no need to make any alterations. Try suffering in this way just shows how hard it is to please everybody all the time! Such negative comments have obviously not been left (allowed to remain) in the guestbook, (because they are too extreme). 

On the enclosed floppy disc is the next item for putting in the website, item no eigher – poetry. 

Regards,

Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM  (AUTOR)

